
Joanna Geib
January 12, 1934 - December 15, 2015

Hampton Falls, NH – Joanna F. Geib, 81, of Hampton Falls, died peacefully Tuesday,
December 15, 2015 at Heights Crossing Memory Care in Brockton, MA.

 

She was born in Providence, RI, January 12, 1934 the daughter of the late Edward and
Gertrude (Fairbanks) Gough.

 

Joanna graduated in 1952 from Hampton Academy, Hampton. She then received an
academic scholarship to Boston University, where she went on to be a very talented and
accomplished athlete, graduating with the Class of 1956. 

 

She taught physical education at Radcliff, Harvard and Portsmouth High School in New
Hampshire and adult education classes at Walpole High School in Massachusetts. She
finished her career at King Phillips High School as a special education teacher with her
late Husband Robert Geib, who was the assistant principal.

 

Some of her proudest achievements include being the choir director at Boston University
and being a member of the Sweet Adeline Barbershop Quartet. 

 

Family members include her 3 children, Mark Geib of Brockton, MA, Jeffrey Geib of
Norton, MA, and Cynthia Geib of Mansfield; 3 grandchildren, Sara, Megan and Kathryn
Geib

 

Joanna is loved deeply by her family and friends and will be missed greatly.
 

Services will be held at 2 PM Saturday, December 19, 2015 in the Remick & Gendron
Funeral Home-Crematory, 811 Lafayette Road, Hampton. Burial will follow at the New
Brookside Cemetery, Hampton Falls.



Cemetery

New Brookside Cemetery
Rt. 88 

 Hampton Falls, NH, 03844

Events

DEC 
 19

Service 02:00PM

Remick & Gendron Funeral Home - Crematory
 811 Lafayette Road ·, Hampton, NH, US, 03842
  

 



Comments

Mark, Jeff, Cynthia, 
 I was sorry to hear of your mothers passing, my condolences go out to you and your

families. 
 Your mom and dad were friends with my parents, they met when your folks were in

Portsmouth and your dad was teaching at the high school. They used to do a lot
together. They kept in touch after your folks moved to Mass. 

  
I remember visiting them at their camp ( Graylaig, I think). It was a weekend I still
remember and talk about. I got to meet Bob Cousey and some of the other Celtics of
the day, and enjoy the lake and other activities while visiting. 

  
 
Your mother was a very nice woman and a good friend to my parents. 

 I hope the happy memories from your life with her help you through this sad time. 
  

Doug Crossman
 
Doug Crossman - December 20, 2015 at 08:32 PM

Dennis and Janice Doherty purchased the Beautiful in Blue for the family of Joanna
Geib.

 
Dennis and Janice Doherty - December 18, 2015 at 09:36 AM

“

“

http://www.remickgendron.com/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=1407


Dear Mark, Jeffrey and Cynthia. Way back when we were children I and my brothers
lived in your neighborhood and there were many times I enjoyed some sport
activities at your home, next to the Heavener's house. I am so sorry to read of your
mother's passing and pray that you will hold tight to her precious memories. One
time when things were very difficult at my home your mom and dad arranged for me
to attend the baseketball camp in New Hampshire. It was a week I will never forget,
nor have I forgotten their sweet tender way of comforting me as I rode up in thier car.
I think of your parents as saints and share this story with my 12 adopted children and
6 grandchidren every Christmas Season. Thank you for sharing your folks with me. I
know that their memory will remain forever rooted in my family. Peace to you. 

  
rev dr daniel dore' 

 NAfrica4u@comcast.net 
 514 Newport Ave 

 South Attleboro, MA 02703
 
Rev Dr Daniel Dore' - December 18, 2015 at 08:19 AM

“

mailto:NAfrica4u@comcast.net

